
2024 FIATA HQ Meeting Programme

(High-level preliminary programme, a final version will be launched in early February 2024)

*for Extended Board Members only. Disclaimer: This programme does not show specific internal 
meetings, and details of such will be shared with members of the respective groups accordingly

Time TUE

23.4.

WED

24.4.

THUR

25.4.

FRI

26.4.

09:00 - 10:30 FREE Workshop 
Multimodal 
Transport

Workshops 
Region Asia-

Pacific & Region 
Europe

Workshop 
Training & 
Education

10:30 - 11:00 BREAK

11:00 - 12:30 Registration 
from 10.30 

Workshop 
Legal Matters

Workshops 
Region Americas 
& Region Africa 

Middle East

Closing Panel

12:30-13:30 LUNCH (Thursday: Lunch & Learn)

14:00 - 15:30 Exhibition 
Opening 13:30

Opening 
Session 14:00

Workshop 
Customs 
Affairs

Workshop 
Airfreight

Extended 
Board Meeting*

15:30 - 16:00 BREAK

16:00 - 17:30 Plenary 
Panel 15:45

Workshop 
Digital

Workshop 
Safety and 

Security

Extended 
Board Meeting* 

until 18.00

17:30 - 17:45 BREAK

17:45 - 19:30 Welcome 
Cocktail 17:30

FREE Panama Night 
19:00 - 20:30

END



 

FIATA International Federation of Freight Forwarders Associations 
Rue Kléberg 6 | 1201 Geneva | Switzerland 
T +41 22 715 45 45 | info@fiata.org | www.fiata.org 
 

2024 FIATA HQ Meeting Refund Policy and Visa Information 

 
You will receive an invoice by email upon registration for payment via the dedicated FIATA payment 
platform. 
 
In all cases, participation in the HQ Meeting is subject to payment and receipt of registration fees and 
by Friday 29 March 2024. 
 
Additionally, participation fees for activities, including Accompanying Persons are due by Friday 29 
March 2024. 
 
 

Refund 

 
Please note that any refund requests must be received by the FIATA HQ by Friday 29 March 2024. 
Following this date, no refund will be possible. 
 
Participants requiring a visa are responsible for ensuring that they make the necessary arrangements 
for it. The information submitted to FIATA for the visa letter should be accurate and complete. FIATA 
shall not bear any liability for visa delay or refusal. Participants who have been denied their visa 
application may submit their refund request to the FIATA HQ by Friday 29 March. Following this date, 
no refund will be possible. 
 

Additional Information on Visas 

 
Please note that all visa letters will be issued only upon receipt of payment. Those requiring Schengen 
visas are encouraged to apply as soon as possible and at least 3 months in advance to ensure a hassle-
free process. 
 
If you plan to participate in the 2024 FWC in Panama and you provide FIATA with a copy of your 
registration and payment confirmation to this event, alongside the HQ visa letter request, FIATA will 
do its best to request a visa to enable you to attend both events. This is subject to agreement by the 
respective authorities. 
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